M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 13, 2020
RE:
Rebid and New BG-1 for Access Controls Phase 2,
BG #20-109
The bid opening for Access Controls Phase 2, BG #20-109 was held on February 12, 2020.  Despite having three bidders reviewing Bidding Documents for referenced project, there were no bids received.  We recommend rebidding this project for award at the March Board Meeting.
In addition, per the request of the Kentucky Department of Education a new BG-1 was created.  The new BG-1 is attached for your approval.

I recommend the board approve rebidding and new BG-1 for this project, as submitted.
